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Personnel changes in Falls City Utility departments 
(KLZA)-- During the Monday  night Falls City Council meeting, City
Administrator Gary Jorn noted there have been several personnel changes in the
city workforce recently.  

Robert McHenry has been promoted to Production Manager at the City power
plant.  He will replace David Aitken who has transferred to serve as Water Plant
Manager.  

Talia Zimmerman has been hired to work at the power plant as an assistant
operator, bringing the staff back to full force. 

Brandt Kopf has been promoted to Line Foreman following the retirement of Rob
Oliver.  The City will be looking to hire a new lineman.

It was also noted that a number of traffic signs have been ordered to be placed
near the schools located on Fulton Street. 
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